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SPONSORED WALK-ATHON 

Our student council ran our sponsored 

Walk-athon event either side of the 

Easter Holidays. The children clocked 

up the miles between our school and 

Luxembourg, finishing with the 

Ambassador for Luxembourg Florence 

Ensch on Europe Day 9th May. A total 

of ʀ2,318.70 was raised. The student 

council contributed ʀ500 towards the 

cost of school bus expenses for school 

tours.  The remaining money was 

spent on purchasing new yard time 

equipment for each class including 

skipping ropes, footballs, throw and 

catch packs as well as storage bags for 

each class. The student council also 

purchased a table tennis table for the 

prefab, as well as giant jenga and giant 

connect 4 for the yard. Well done to all 

involved and thanks to everyone who 

sponsored the walk-athon.  

 

PE & ACTIVE WEEK 

Weôve had a very sporting term 

including our annual sports day and 

Active Week. During Active Week we 

had visits from Athletics coaches, 

gymnastics coaches, soccer coaches, 

GAA coaches and a karate teacher. 

Thank you to Ms OôMara for all the 

organisation. Many of our students also 

took part in the after school basketball 

activities organised by the Parents 

Council and ran by Podge and his 

team.  
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FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

Congratulations to our boys and girls 

from 2nd class who made their First 

Holy Communion on Saturday 27th May 

2023. Thank you also to the Parentsô 

Council for providing the refreshments 

back in the school afterwards. 

 

NEW JUNIOR INFANT INDUCTION 

DAY 

We had the pleasure of meeting our 

new Junior Infant intake pupils on 

Friday 23rd June. The children met their 

teacher and visited their new 

classroom while the parents met with 

Mr Mc Loughlin, Mrs Light and Ms 

Swinburne. Thank you to all the staff 

who were available to help out on the 

day looking after our new cohort and 

providing refreshments for the parents. 

STANDARDISED TESTING 

Our standardised testing took place 

during the week of 15th-19th May 2023. 

All children participated in the testing 

from 1st-6th class and mandatory 

reporting of scores from 2nd, 4th and 6th 

class to the Department of Education 

has been completed. 

SCHOOL TOURS 

3rd ï 6th class enjoyed a fantastic day 

out at The Crystal Maze. There was an 

array of activities for the children to 

challenge their physical and cognitive 

skills to ear crystals for their school 

team. It was great to see the children 

bring home their crystal trophy after 

successfully completing enough tasks.  

 

Our Junior Infants and Senior Infants 

had a lovely day out at Newgrange 

Farm. While they were there, they fed 

some lambs and calves, petted some 

puppies and kittens, and held some 

baby chicks. They also spotted some 

unusual items of clothing hanging on 

the clothes line along with some 

grandparentsô teeth on their tractor 

ride, where the tour guide had to chase 

the tractor and trailer when they forgot 

him and nearly left him behind!!! 
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Our 1st and 2nd classes enjoyed a great 

day out at Navan Adventure Centre. It 

was great to hear all the stories about 

the outdoor adventure activities, 

challenges and games. Once again 

thank you to the staff for their time and 

great care of the pupils on their tour. 

 

6TH CLASS GRADUATION 

Our 6th class enjoyed a great trip to 

Emerald Park on Thursday 22nd June. 

On return to school that evening they 

were treated to pizza and enjoyed a 

movie to end their day.  We celebrated 

their graduation on Monday 26th June. 

Thank you to Ms Breen and Bernie for 

organising a fabulous ceremony and 

well done to the children on the great 

effort they put in. We enjoyed some 

lovely poetry and singing with 

refreshments kindly provided by the 

Parentsô Council afterwards. Thank you 

to the 6th class children and their 

families for the generous gifts to staff 

members and the school. It was also a 

poignant farewell to 6 families who are 

now finished their time in Scoil Naomh 

Treasa and these families were 

presented with a rose plant as a 

parting gift to remember their time 

here. 

We said our final farewell to this 

fantastic bunch on Tuesday 27th June 

after a tensely fought game of 

dodgeball between the 6th class and 

the staff. While the staff put up a brave 

performance and managed to win 2 

matches, the 6th class were victorious 

on the day winning 3 out of the 5 

matches! 
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We wish these children all the best as 

they progress on to secondary school. 

We will miss them as great role models 

for the younger children in the school 

and we hope theyôll come back to visit 

us again soon. 

BLUE STAR AWARD 

Congratulations to Ms Swinburne and 

our Blue Star Committee who were 

awarded the Blue Star Award for our 

school recently. This is in recognition of 

all their hard work in educating us 

about the EU. This included visits from 

local TD Thomas Byrne, Ambassador 

for Luxembourg Florence Ensch, local 

Senator Sharon Keoghan and local 

Councillor Amanda Smith. We had 

European food day, a dress up for 

Europe Day, performance of EU 

anthem celebrating 50 years of 

Irelandôs membership of the EU, as 

well as our monuments of Europe 

competition.  

 

 

SPORTS DAY 

A highlight of the year has to have 

been our sports day. The green, red, 

blue and yellow teams all battled it out 

in various events organised by the 

staff. It was fantastic to see so many 

parents and members of the 

community join us for a lovely day 

sitting out on the hill and watching the 


